
	

	

	

Date	:	27-11-2020		

	

Notice	

	

Extension	of	Date	of	receiving	Reservation	Category	Certificate	

	

This	 is	 in	continuation	 to	 the	Notice	dated	19.11.2020,	 the	 last	date	 for	 submitting	

the	NCL	certificate	or	any	other	certificate	 (reservation,	etc.)	 for	which	 the	copy	of	

acknowledgment	 slip	 was	 submitted	 has	 been	 further	 extended	 to	 December	 7,	

2020.	 In	 case	 the	 required	 documents	 are	 not	 submitted	 by	 the	 above-mentioned	

date	 the	 admission	 will	 be	 cancelled.	 The	 Required	 document	 may	 be	 sent	 to	

verification@aud.ac.in	urgently.	
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